
 

November Newsletter 
Dear Mount Albion Families and Caregivers: 

 

This month are classes have settled in nicely                                                                      
following our school wide reorganization. Our                                                             
school is beginning to feel a little more                                                                     
“normal”. We have many events planned this                                                                                     
month for our students. On Thursday,                                                                                
November 11th, Miss Davidson’s class will be                                                                        
hosting a virtual Remembrance Day Assembly                                                                      
for all classes. 

Our student council has organized another Spirit Day on Thursday, November 25th. Each 
class will be assigned a colour to wear for the day. Homeroom teachers will be sharing 
more information about this Spirit Day with their classes. 

Report cards will be sent home to families on Friday, November 19th. Teachers will be 
reaching out to families regarding progress reports over the next few weeks to discuss 
your child’s progress thus far. Friday, November 26th is a PD Day. Staff will be engaged 
in professional learning all day. Students will remain home for the day. 

Our School Council will meet on November 25th at 6:30 p.m. Should you wish to join our 
council meeting, please contact our front office and we will be happy to share the link to 
the MS TEAMS meeting with you. Our council is hoping to run a fundraiser this fall. A 
separate newsletter will be shared once we have confirmed details. 

Lastly, I would like to share some news about our Vice Principal, Mrs. Del Mastro. Please 
join me in congratulating Mrs. Del Mastro in her promotion to Principal of Franklin Road 
School. She will begin her new role on November 15th, 2021. Filling in her role will be 
Mrs. S. Rowell. Mrs. Rowell has recently retired from HWDSB and she has agreed to    
return to work with us at Mount Albion. Mrs. Rowell will be working with us half time 
until we have hired a fulltime replacement. 

As always, please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. A. Giardino, Principal 
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